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STUDENT REPRESENTATION 
FEE (SRF)
The Student Government Association or the "SGA", is the primary student 
organization tasked with representing, and advocating for, all MSJC 
students. Revenue from the SRF fee supports the SGA participation 
and engagement in statewide higher education policy and advocacy 
activities.

SRF Fee Refund Policy

You must opt-out if you do not wish to pay the SRF fee. During the 
enrollment process and before a student registers for classes, students 
will have the opportunity to "opt-out" or "decline" the SRF fee charge. 
Refunds requested after a student has registered for classes must be 
requested, through the Student Life and Development Program (SLDP) 
office, with a "Request for refund" form. No refunds will be made after the 
second week of instruction.


